
The City of Brewer is pleased to announce that we will be opening the Brewer Landfill to 
residents for a two-week period beginning next Tuesday, April 14th through Friday April 17th. 
The second open week will begin on Tuesday April 21st through Friday April 24th. Hours will be 
7:30am to 3:00pm.  
The City will waive the traditional fees and landfill permits during this period. The Landfill will 
be open to Brewer residents only. Public Works crew members will ask to see drivers licenses 
at the gate, and will check each load for compliance to landfill rules. Be prepared to wait in line, 
as vehicles allowed in must adhere to CDC distancing guidelines.  
 
 

Vehicle Permit (Not required)  

Resident Vehicle Fee Waived 

Non-Resident Vehicle Not Permitted 

Disposal of Tires 

Passenger car or Pick-up truck (no rims) Fee Waived 

* Tires shall be placed in the designated location for tire disposal by the resident.  

   Each Brewer household shall be eligible to dispose of up to four passenger or pick-up truck   

tires without rims. 

White Goods 

Freon containing appliances Fee Waived 

* White goods such as refrigerators, air conditioners, freezers, etc., shall be placed by the 

individual disposing of the item(s) in the designated location for white goods. 

Propane Tanks 

20 lb Propane Tank Fee Waived 

> 20 lb Propane Tank Fee Waived 

Mattress and box spring (or mattress alone) Fee Waived 

 
For questions or further information please contact the Brewer Public Works Department at 

989-7800. 


